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1st February 2018 
 

Reminder – Woodland Walks 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
The children have really enjoyed our sessions in the woods so far this term. 
  
As you are aware, the weather is very cold at the moment and I would just like to take the 
opportunity to remind you of the clothing your child must have to participate in Woodland Walk 
sessions to ensure they don’t get cold. We really do go out in all weathers! 
  
They will need: 
Thick trousers 
Warm waterproof coat 
Gloves 
Woolly hat 
A couple of pairs of warm socks (Wellies do get cold) 
Wellies 
Scarves 
  
Unfortunately, the school’s spare clothes are starting to disappear and we currently have 
no spare trousers for children who accidentally forget their kit. Please could you check if you 
have got any school spare clothes and return them to class as soon as possible. 
  
Also, if you have any old waterproofs or warm clothes that no longer fit your child and you 
would like to donate them to our spare stock, please could you pass these on to the school. 
  
Your child’s wellbeing is a priority at Woodland Walk and therefore they do need to be 
adequately dressed.  
  
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Agg 
Class Teacher 
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